
Jessica Marking
Norway
LD 227
To the HSIFS committee;
I would like to state my opposition to LD 227. This legislation will be removing 
parental rights and the religious rights of not just Mainers, but of citizens across the 
country. Parents have a God-given right over what medical procedures, prescriptions 
and ideology, etc. are done/given to their children. No governmental agency should be
taking over that position or taking away that right. Religious medical professionals 
should not be forced to go against their beliefs to perform dismembering procedures 
on children of any age/size. This legislation is an affront to Mainers and citizens on 
the entire country and Ought Not to Pass. Please vote Ought NOT to Pass.


